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future special offers.

As a DEMS member you'll get access from time to time to
unique Duke material. Please bear in mind that such
material is to be handled with care and common sense.It
must under no circumstances be used for commercial
purposes. As a DEMS member please help see to that this Editor
simple rule is followed. Thus we will be able to continue Assisted by: Roger Boyes

ALL FOR THE LOVE OF DUKE!

1998/3
Sep - Nov

: Sjef Hoefsmit

DEMS is a non-profit organization, depending on
voluntary offered assistance in time and material.
Sponsors are welcomed.

NEW FINDS

Most DEMS members are fanatic Ellington collectors.
To be more precise, they have the tendency to buy every
record of Ellington which contains something new for their
collection. If something is new for everyone of us, we use
the specification “fresh.”

Some of us not only collect the issued recordings but
also recordings on tape. At this stage many recordings
must wait until someone has the courage and the
opportunity to make it available on a wider scale.

Address: Voort 18b, 2328 Meerle, Belgium - Telephone: +32 3 315 75 83 - Fax: +32 3 315 45 56 - E-mail: dems@skynet.be

That we still find so many years after Duke's death
totally “fresh” recordings is incredible. It is with the
greatest pleasure that we publish details of these NEW
FINDS in our bulletins.

This time we have good news for record collectors on
page 6/2 where three completely “fresh” takes are
described and page 22/1 with great news about
Phil Schaap’s important activities.

News for tape collectors is on pages 19/1 and 20/3.

Ellington ‘P8 Chicago G=10 May

by Roger Boyes

This is the second part of Roger Boyes' review of the
Chicago Conference. The first part was published in
bulletin 98/2 where it also started on page 1. DEMS

After Gunther Schuller we had another treat.

The distinguished Ellington scholar Mark Tucker
and pianist-composer Hale Smith gave a presentation,
refreshingly couched in the form of a conversation, on
Ellington the pianist.

Dr. Tucker said that in general Duke the pianist was
not an innovator, and certainly not a modernist, but rather
a worker within the tradition of piano playing developed
through ragtime and stride.

There are occasional exceptions to this generalisation,
such as The Clothed Woman. However in the mid-1940s
he detected a shift away from the flashier influences of
Ellington’s formative style as he found a new, a more
reflective voice in which he revealed more of himself.

This shift led to the key Piano Reflections trios cut for
Capitol in 1953, though early glimpses of it can be found
as far back as 1934 and Symphony In Black. To illustrate
the shift he played Le Sucrier Velours and Swampy River,
pointing out in the latter piece the influences of Willie
The Lion in the lyrical passages, of Jelly Roll Morton in
the ‘Spanish tinge’, and of Gershwin in the Introduction.

Hale Smith mentioned Ellington’s band fuelling, then
played a slow, angular reading of Black Beaury.

A discussion of the Ellington-Strayhorn duet Drawing
Room Blues followed, in which Billy’s rounder, fuller,
more classical style in choruses 1, 3 and 5 was contrasted
with Duke’s drier approach in choruses 2 and 4.
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